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 Friends of Parkland Schools 
 

   

Volunteers do not necessarily have the time - 

they have the heart 

 

 

   

 
 

Make sure you are up to date with all the latest 
news and future events by liking our Facebook 

page and becoming a member.   
 

Please note: when you request to join our page, 

for security reasons, you will be sent an email 

asking you two questions.  These questions MUST 
be answered before you can join the group. 
 

Search for “Parkland FoPS & Parent Council” 

      Dates for your Diary 

October 
Weds 21st Mufti Day / Last day of Term 

Thurs 22nd Inset Day 

Fri 23rd  Inset Day 
26th-1st  Half-term October Break 
 
 

November 
Mon 2nd  Back to School 

Mon 2nd  Infant School Photos 

Tues 3rd  Junior School Photos 
Fri 13th Children in Need 

 Fri 27th Infant & Junior Flu Vaccinations 

  

 

 

                  Reception Class Photos 
 
 

 
 

The Reception children have recently had 

their ‘starting school’ class photo taken, 

which will appear in the Eastbourne Herald 
sometime soon. 
 

If you would like to purchase a copy,  these 
will be available from FoPS priced at £1.00 

per 7 x 5” print.   
 

More details will be available very soon! 

‘Superhero’ Mufti Day 
 
 
 
 
 

 This Wednesday (21st) is not  

only the last day of term but is also our 

Superhero Mufti day!  Your child can wear 
non-uniform to school (mufti) in return for a 

£1 donation. 
 

Each class will be provided with a sealed 

collection bucket for your child to place their 

donation into and then they will be able to 
sanitise their hands, allowing for minimal 

contact. 
 

We hope all the children have  

a great day being superheroes! 
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Christmas Cards - Update! 
 
 

 

The children’s artwork for the Christmas cards has been sent 

off, the order forms have been generated, and the online shop 
is now open! 
 

If you would like to place an order please use the link and unique 

code on your order form/flyer.  Due to the current situation, you 

will be required to pay for your order online.   

(Full details on how to place an order have been sent via email.) 
 

The deadline for placing an order is: 
Wednesday, 28th October 2020 

 

Please note... if you do not place your order by this 

date you WILL NOT be able to purchase any items! 
Unfortunately, this is beyond our control and the date 

CANNOT be extended. 
 

All orders are printed by our Christmas card print partner and 

will be delivered back to the school by mid-November.  
 

Below is a price list of the items that are available for you to 

buy: 
 

Christmas Cards 12 x A6 folded Christmas cards £  5.50 

Gift Tags 42 x self-adhesive gift labels £  3.00 

Thank You Cards 12 x A6 cards £  5.50 

Value Pack 2 packs of Xmas cards + 42 gift labels £11.00 

Mugs 10oz ceramic mug £  6.00 

 
 

Infant & Junior Tea Towels - Update! 
 

The Infant & Junior school’s portrait tea towels are currently 
being processed and the final design should hopefully be sent 
off for printing next week - students, teachers and staff have 

all contributed! 
 

They will be available to purchase in November, priced at 

£4 each or 3 for £10 
- making them excellent value for money. 

 

Full details on how to buy them will be coming soon! 
 

This is an example of how the tea towel will look and will be  
in our school blue colour! 


